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Newsletter May 2010 (For events click here)
Vision 21 news

 
Cheltenham Transition Town Network Meeting – Thursday 27th May at the University of Gloucestershire, Francis Close Hall 

The Transition Town Network, part funded by Community Pride grant from Cheltenham Borough Council and Vision 21, will meet again on 27th May, 7.30 – 9.30pm, to hold a talk and discussion on Transport and Localisation.   

Anyone with an interest in these issues and sustainability in general will find this event useful, to hear what is already happening in Cheltenham, and join the discussion about what could happen.  To attend this event or to enquire about future events click here.

Vision 21 helps Cheltenham’s Voluntary Sector to save energy and money
Cheltenham Borough Council's Low Carbon Partnership has funded the role of an Energy Efficiency Worker, to support the towns Community and Voluntary Sector organisations to reduce their environmental impact and save money.   The project, of which Vision 21 successfully tendered for, started in April 2010 and is also in partnership with Cheltenham VCA. The project will offer free support and advice to organisations and will run for two years.  For more information / to book a visit please email Mike Bush mbush@vision21.org.uk or call 01242 224321.

Free Business Support for Cheltenham and Gloucester businesses

Vision 21 is offering free environmental advice and support to businesses in Cheltenham and Gloucester until September 2010! Click here for more info.

Cheltenham Environmental Business Champions Training
2008’s successful Environmental Business Champion Training will run again this summer, once again match funded by Cheltenham Borough Council’s Business Pride Fund. Vision 21 will offer 6 businesses the opportunity to send a member of staff along to a half day session to learn about what steps can be taken to green up and save money. In addition to the half day session, a follow up visit including a walk around of their respective buildings as well as further telephone support will be provided to each business. The session is likely to take place on 26th July (date to be confirmed imminently).  If this event sounds of interest please log your interest with Vision 21 as soon as possible as spaces are likely to go very quickly. 

Cheltenham Community Climate Champions 
The next Champion meeting date is yet to be agreed, we will be in touch with champions in due course. Typically meetings take place on Monday’s from 6.30 – 7.45pm in Hesters Way (once every six weeks), though these days/times/areas of Cheltenham can be varied to suit everyone – please let us know if you would like more information/to come along and which times/days are best for you. 

In addition a reminder that very soon the champions will be visiting homes in Cheltenham letting people know about changes to their recycling services.  We would really appreciate help from existing and any new champions to lend some time in your own streets/wider areas - as little or as much time as people can offer is great, it all helps. Please contact the Vision 21 office if you would like to be involved, all information will of course be provided. To learn more about the champion project click here. 

Low Carbon Diet – Seasonal recipes 
Vision 21 has started to develop a seasonal recipes page. Click here to view where we are so far.  Recipes and comments are very welcome for addition. 

Climate Change talks/events at Cheltenham’s Science Festival
For more details of climate change related events at this year’s Science Festival click here. 

New Membership Prize Draw
Wonderful prize draws for new members of Vision 21 will now regularly take place thanks to the kind support of local organisations. All new members will be entered into an exclusive draw to win a whole range of eco-friendly prizes including vouchers for The Organic Farm Shop and Daylesford Organic! Also all new members will receive a code giving 10% discount off all goods ordered online at The Green Shop! V21 membership allows you to support our work whilst giving you a variety of benefits including regular newsletters and discounts to Vision 21 events. To become a member please telephone or drop in to the office. 

Reclaim/Repaint

Reclaim continues to redistribute good quality household items, including furniture, paint and electrical items, to people on low incomes in the Cheltenham area. 

Probably due to the credit crunch white goods (fridges/washing machines etc) are selling so quickly these days.    Equally some people are confused, after the recent WEE legislation, about whether white goods can be re-used which means that less are being donated to the project.   Reclaim would ask that anyone purchasing brand new white goods from local retailers contact the charity about their items (if working) rather than allowing the retailer to take them away. 

As well as providing a way for furniture and white goods to avoid landfill Reclaim supports individuals and families on low incomes by offering them affordable re-useable furniture. In addition to this Reclaim provides opportunities to many volunteers including individuals that may have been struggling to find voluntary/paid opportunities. Many volunteers stay with the project long term building confidence and a good level of work experience.  

Repaint, based at Reclaim, presently has a good stock of paints and wood seals, including some speciality paints. To contact the Reclaim warehouse direct please telephone 01242 228823. 
Get up and Grow Free Taster Sessions
This years round of free taster sessions were a huge success with attendance up from last year.  Vision 21 would like to thank all the volunteers who kindly led the workshops and helped with the organising and promotions too, without them it wouldn’t have been possible.  Due to a large interest in composting we hope to run a composting workshop over coming weeks, if this sounds of interest please let the office know as soon as possible. 

Office space and meeting room hire

Vision 21 has an office to let and meeting room to hire. For more details contact the office.

Vacancies
Vision 21 has a vacancy page on our website. Click here for up to date vacancies. Vision 21 is happy to list environmentally themed jobs free of charge.

Other Gloucestershire news

Stroud Eco-Renovation Open Homes Weekend 2010 
Transition Stroud is organizing the third Edition of the Eco-Renovation Open Homes Weekend which will be on 11th and 12th September.

The concept of the Open Homes Weekend is to give people the opportunity to visit various home-owners in the Stroud area over a weekend:

· to see and learn more about solar, insulation, Sustainable Urban Drainage systems and more 
· be able to talk to householders who have taken these measures, to ask them why they chose them and how the equipment is performing 
· to increase interest in insulation and energy efficiency as well as Low and Zero Carbon technologies so that more home-owners will be encouraged to help to reduce Stroud District’s carbon footprint and lessen the impact of Peak Oil. 
Several new householders as well as home-owners from last year have already agreed to take part and offer visitors a chance to see their homes and the measures they have taken but they are still looking for more houses in the Stroud area so if you are interested in taking part this year, or would like to know more about the project visit www.stroudopenhomes.org.uk.
Geothermal Heat Pump Project at Newlands Park, Southam
Project starts on time to reduce CO2 emissions and energy costs thanks to a generous donation from Grundon, the Newlands Park Ground Sponsor and local Waste Management Group.

Cheltenham Rugby Club/Newlands Park has signed up to the Gloucestershire 10:10 initiative, together with Vision21, who are taking an active interest in this renewable energy project.

Drilling the ten boreholes 100 meters in to the ground at Newlands Park started on schedule and the project will completed in June, reducing energy costs in the clubhouse by 55% and CO2 emissions by 53 tonnes per annum. The new system has a designed lifespan of 50 years and will support the long term aims of the Club. Refurbishment work to the clubhouse involving new suspended ceilings and installing energy saving lighting has just been completed, thanks to a grant from the Gloucestershire Environmental Trust. Further improvement works are scheduled for the summer.

To hear more about the project please ask the Vision 21 office for contact details of Newlands Park.

Events

For a list of sustainability themed events running throughout the County please view Vision 21’s online calendar. Please remember to send us details of your ‘green’ events and we will happily include for you.

Next 21 Today

If you have any articles for inclusion in Vision 21’s electronic Newsletter ‘21 Today’ please forward them to us by 30th June. Sadly it is not possible to include all events in 21 Today but they will certainly be uploaded to the online calendar as quickly as possible.

If you have any notice boards/a staff intranet/website or any newsletters which could

include details of Vision 21’s news and events please let us know.

If you no longer wish to receive updates from Vision 21 please unsubscribe here.

Registered Charity No. 1083642

Copyright Vision 21 Gloucestershire 2009

Vision 21, 30 St Georges Place, Cheltenham, GL50 3JZ

01242 224321/ email: office@vision21.org.uk

www.vision21.org.uk
www.glosgreenguide.co.uk
 

